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Subject: Subject:  
Fall report of the ASGS Canadian section to the BOD. 

 
  
  
 This year the Canadian section didn’t hold a spring meeting. 
Also Yves Rambour from Queens University had volunteered to organise a spring meeting his 
university decided to relocate the glassblowing shop to a new building on the campus so he 
had to cancel at the last minutes. 
  
We didn’t hold either a fall meeting. 
 
 We are planning to hold a meeting in spring 2009 in Queen’s University, Mr Rambour 
will organise the meeting and we will have an election for a new slate of officers. 
 
 Fortunately, a very profitable meeting last spring held at McGill University enriched the 
section by more than $800.00 so our finances are very good with no expenses and a balance of 
$3185.37 but I am sad to report that so far this year very few people paid their dues to the 
section despite several requests and a letter sent across Canada by Brian Power our treasurer. 
  
For the first time I have received some news of Canadian glassblowers for out west, I have 3 
new names and I will contact them and try to get them to become members of ASGS. 
 
 
 Respectfully submitted on behalf of the Canadian section. 
 
 
 
 Georges Kopp 

Canadian Section Director 


